
 

 

 

 

 

 

January 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Y6 Lifeskills Centre Trip – Wednesday 13th March 2024 

To give Year 6 children training on safety issues, we have the opportunity to visit the 

Lifeskills Centre in Bristol. This will provide essential life skills training on various 

issues e.g. fire and road safety, safety around water, basic first aid, etc.  

The children will be going in two groups – Mr Godwin’s class will need to be in 

school by 8.30 am, returning early afternoon. Mr Style’s class will leave at 11.45 am 

and return at approximately 3.30 pm. All children will require a packed lunch on 

this day and will need to wear school uniform.  

If any children have experienced a traumatic incident, e.g. road accident/fire, please 

can you inform you child’s teacher, as the staff at the centre need to be aware of 

this.  

The cost of the visit will be £14.48. If you wish your child to take part, please make 

your payment via My Child at School (MCAS) by Monday 26th February. No child 

will be refused a place on the grounds that their parents do not wish to make a 

financial contribution, but unless a substantial number of parents wish their child to 

take part and are willing to make a contribution, the visit will have to be cancelled. If 

needed, arrangements will be made for the children whose parents do not wish them 

to take part.  

Yours sincerely 

    

 

Mr J Godwin                     Mr N Styles   

 


